“Keeping Southern Minnesota and Northern Iowa
entertained and informed”

THE OWATONNA BROADCASTING COMPANY

OWATONNA, MINNESOTA

November 29, 1962

Carl Dabelstein

12524 C Street

Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Carl:

This is to confirm your reception report of KRFO on

November 1, 1962, from 5:58 to 6:00 AM C,S.T.

Cordially yours
V4 ,
RADIO STATION KRFO 7

Lol (e

_~~ Gerald J. Boos
Station Manager
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